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4 April 2016 Ref: SCN/pmr/16-017

Dr Maisa Al Malla

Specialist Physician/Neonatology fellow
Department of Paediatrics

Tawam Hospital

Al Ain

Dear Dr Al Malla

Re: Al Ain Medical District Human Research Ethics Committee #16/017 CRD
432/16 ERH 2016-4288 “Risk factors and outcomes of Acute kidney injury
among LBW infants in a tertiary”

Thank you for submitting your application to the Ethics Committee. Your submitted
documents were reviewed by the Al Ain Medical District Human Research Ethics
Committee (AAMDHREC) and | am pleased to provide you ethical approval of your
project. The AAMDHREC is an approved organization of Federal Wide Assurance
(FWA) and compliant with ICH/GCP standards.

It is an AAMDHREC requirement that identifiers for patients accrued for this project
must be registered through the Tawam Honest Broker system.

Should there be any ethical concern arising from the study in due course, the
Committee should be informed.

Annual reports plus a terminal report are necessary and the Committee would
appreciate receiving copies of abstracts and publications should they arise.

| wish you success with this important study.

With kind regards,

Dr Satish Chandra Na1r
Vice Chair, Al Ain Medical District Human Research Ethics Committee
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